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in The Staff"consists of seven (7) resident teachers and five (5) who are 
non-residents. The receipts for board and tuition from pupils were 
sufficient to cover all working expenses, and interest on debt of about 
twenty thousand dollars. If the whole of the capital stock was sub­
scribed and paid in, as it should be, the institution would be free from 
debt, and would be in a position to pay a dividend on the stock or re­
duce the fees for board and tuition.
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i The expenditure on capital account to date is about $46,000. Of the 

authorized capital of $50,000, about $27,000 has been subscribed, and 
nearly $24,000 has been paid in.

Having in view the marked success that has attended our Girls’
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School, from its inception to the present time, it is earnestly hoped that 
the church people in this diocese will more liberally support the insti­
tution than they have hitherto done, by taking a fair share of the 
unsubscribed stock. This being the only “Church School for Girls” 
in the Maritime Provinces, it ought to command all the sympathy and 
support of the church people within these bounds, and it ought to be 
placed in that position to do the work for which it was intended.

Your Trustee has caused one hundred and fifty copies of the Cal­
endar for 1892 and 1895 to be placed on the table for the use of the 
Synod.

I hope the Synod will renew the grant of $55, which was voted last 
year for prizes.

î

;
i

All of which is respectfully submitted,

JOHN B. FORSTER, 
Trustee.Dorchester, 4th June, 1892.

APPENDIX L.

REPORT OF THE WOMEN’S AID ASSOCIATION 
FOR THE DIOCESE OF FREDERICTON.

To the Lord Bishop and Diocesan Synod.
The annual meeting of the Association was hèld in the Church Hall, 

Fredericton, on Wednesday, June 1st, Mrs. Medley, the President, in the 
chair.

Prayers were said by Rev. F. Alexander. The officers and com­
mittees were elected, and reports were read from the various Branches, 
of which there are now eighteen in the Diocese.

In Fredericton the quarterly meetings have been held regularly, and 
in March, a public Missionary meeting as well. There are 120 names 
on the roll.
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